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FLASH 
 

From the Principal’s Desk 

      
     Today marks the unofficial start to the summer; 

although many of the public events will be altered, we 

hope that you are able to find some time to enjoy your 

family, friends and the outdoors.  Please take care of 

yourself, stay safe, and have a wonderful weekend. 

 
 

 

 

 
LEARNING FROM HOME! 

Some classes are using Online learning and do not 

require paper packets.  If the learning is not online for 

your child's class, your child's teacher will let you 

know that a packet has been prepared for your child 

and is available for pick up.  Packets may be picked up 

in the “old main entrance” near the horseshoe from 

9:00 – 5:00 Monday through Thursday.   

 

CONTINUITY OF LEARNING RESOURCES 

Next week’s remote learning information can be found 

on this EES Learning from Home document.  This can 

also be located on the EES website! 

 

FRIDAY 
 

 
As you know by now, each morning during 

announcements, we state the names of our students 

celebrating their birthdays; here are the birthday 

announcements for this week and next. 

Happy Birthday to: 

 

   Maeve in Ms. D’Agostino’s 1st Grade Class 

   Ahmed in Ms. Quinn’s 1st Grade Class 

   Asha in Ms. Norman’s 2nd Grade Class 

   Jayden in Ms. McMorris’ 2nd Grade Class 

   Maelyn in Ms. Flynn’s 4th Grade Class 

   Anu in Mr. Houchen’s 4th Grade Class 

   James in Mr. Styles 5th Grade Class 

 

JOIN THE PARKING VOLUNTEERS! 

Do you have 20 minutes in the morning to help in the 

traffic circle? We are looking for parents to help 

between 7:45-8:05 with the parking team for the 

next school year.  This is a fun, easy way to help 

students start the day safe and smiling. Please 

consider helping by emailing Stefanie Waite at 

waite@burlingtontelecom.net 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/drive/u/0/folders/1WCxKlis1LXREfj54bu4jzE-GhsTqlwat
mailto:waite@burlingtontelecom.net

